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Friday 28 February 2025  
  
Dear Parent and Carers,  
  
Re: Ramadan and Eid 2025  
  
We are writing to you as you have registered your child as practicing Islam upon entry to our 
school.  We are aware that we are soon to enter an important time for Muslims worldwide and we 
want to support all Muslim students through Ramadan.  
  
Prayer facilities will be available in school and can be used at lunchtime and at the end of the school 
day in our allocated classroom. Washing facilities are available for pupils in close proximity to this 
classroom. Pupils may store prayer mats in the main office for collection and we will record the 
direction of Mecca on the wall of the room.    
  
A quiet classroom is available to all pupils during breaks if they wish to have a quiet and reflective 
space during Ramadan, this will be shared with pupils on Monday 24th February.   
  
We have made all staff aware of Ramadan and ask that you please complete the survey below to 
help us to support pupils throughout the school day.    
  
https://forms.office.com/e/Ckwd9qhLic  
    
 Please be reassured that we will care for your child during their fast and if we have any concerns, 

we will contact you.  
  
May we take this opportunity to extend our very best wishes to all our Muslim families.  
  
Yours sincerely,   

 
Victoria Crossman   
Acting Headteacher 
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